To whom it may concern;

Title of the study: Hepatic and gastrointestinal disturbances in Egyptian patients
infected with coronavirus disease-19: A multicentre cohort study

Chief investigator: IHend Ibrahim Shousha
Endemic medicine department, Faculty of medicine, Cairo University

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics approval for this study and that in
my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the

research

Please contact me if you have any queries

Sincerely, %
Mohamed Eshra, MD, Department of physiology M@W@A E
Faculty of medicine, Cairo University 2~ Lo Lo

Email: mohamedaliae@yahoo.com

Telephone:+2 01004538917



